
Our teacher in Nursery, Ana Maria, had
planned to remain with us until July this
year, however the opportunity to
expand her knowledge of Early Years
within a primary school has arisen and
so she will shortly be leaving us to take
up the role of Nursery Teacher in a
primary school in Hillingdon. Ana
Maria’s last day with us will be next
week on  31st March.

Ana Salipur, who has already visited
Kingswood to provide some supply
cover, is joining us for summer term in
Nursery. Ana Maria has played a large
part in implementing our new
curriculum, and making changes to our
learning environment. She will be
missed by her colleagues, and the
children. I am sure you will join me in
wishing her all the very best in her next
role!

Newsletters are emailed and placed
on Tapestry and Noticeboards around
school. 

Tapestry Online Platform is used to
share group and some individual
learning at school, 

Leaflets are also sent home in book
bags-please check these regularly.

We use Twitter and Facebook to
update followers with current
Celebrations and Events.

 There are a number of ways you can find
out about news, future events, and your
child's learning at Kingswood.

We have noticed a decline in the number
of parents accessing Tapestry this year
and are reviewing what format works
best for communicating messages. We
recognise that this is always something
that can be improved upon. I will shortly
be asking you to complete a short survey
so we can ensure that we are doing our
best to share key messages with you, and
to find out ways you can communicate
with us. 

If you have ideas or feedback please
consider bringing this to the next parent
forum meeting with myself on Friday
morning at 8:45am.

Do you know what's
happening in school?
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Farewell and Hasta Luego ....

https://kingswood.herts.sch.uk/


Please complete the
Ofsted Parent View

questionnaire as soon as
possible:

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.
uk/login?destination=give-
your-views
 
You will need to create a login
the first time you visit the page.

Remember if you have any
pressing concerns please contact
us in the first instance!

Do you know what your
child is learning in

school?



Visit our website to
learn more about our 

5 Ways to Wow
Curriculum.



https://kingswood.herts.sch.uk

/curriculum/curriculum-
overview/

5 
Ways to Wow 
at Kingswood

Nursery
School!

'where learning is an exciting adventure'

ONLY 12 RESPONSES
FOR  PARENT VIEW

THIS YEAR.

Future Dates:
 

Friday 24th March 
8:45am

Parent Forum with Mrs Macdonald



Thursday 30th March
Cake Sale to raise money for school funds



Thursday 30th March 
Last day of Pre School



Friday 31st March

10am-12pm
End of Term Celebration for Nursery Children



Monday 3rd April to Monday 17th April
SCHOOL CLOSED FOR EASTER HOLIDAYS



Tuesday 18th April 

School Starts for Summer Term



https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login?destination=give-your-views
https://kingswood.herts.sch.uk/curriculum/curriculum-overview/

